
  

Newsletter Date: 
17 th May 2019 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 
Year 4 celebrated a special Mass at Plymouth cathedral and we were able to view 
a special exhibition to honour the shrine of Our Lady of Walsingham.  The 
children sang beautifully and as always were a credit to the school.   
 
At last the sun seems to be shining on us!  May I remind you that when the 
weather is fine to make sure that you send your child with a water bottle, and a 
hat to protect them from the sun at lunch times.    
 
Children are also permitted to bring a bottle of sun cream to school.  Please 
ensure it is labelled with their name.  Staff are unable to apply sun cream to 
children so if your child is unable to apply sun cream themselves please apply it 
for them before they come to school.  
 
A number of children appear to be eating chocolate and crisps at break time. A 
healthy snack of dried fruit, fruit, salad vegetables e.g. cucumber or celery sticks, 
cubes of cheese or granola bars would be preferable. 
 
Best wishes 

 Mrs Harding 

 

 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming  

19th May – school–led 

Mass at Holy Angels 

9.30a.m. 
20th – 24th May – KS1 

SATs week 
22nd May – School 

improvement 

information session for 
parents 2.30 p.m. and 

5.30 p.m. 
23rd May - May 

Crowning Liturgy led 
by Reception 9 a.m. 

27th – 31st May Half 
Term 

Attendance 

 
The week ending 10th May, Class 4 topped the table with 97.9%. Our school 
average was 92.6%.  
 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 
cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address 
to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 

 
 
 
 
Jesus Christ, Light of 
the World,  
Scatter the darkness 
from about me and 
within me,  
And help me to walk 
as a child of the light. 
Help me to know that 
you love me  
And are with me 
always,  
Amen.    

 
 

PTA 
Keep a look out for 

events here 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

Yr R-6  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 
£24 for term 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
Yr 3-6 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 
KS2 

 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Yr R-6 

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday 
 lunchtime 

 

 Choir club 
KS2 

Mrs Tullier 

Friday 
Lunchtime 

Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Yr 1-6 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

   

Open Day 
Torquay Girls Grammar School have an Open Day for prospective year 4/5 pupils on the 
following dates; 
Tuesday 25th June 2019 2.00 p.m.-3.30 p.m. and 6.30 p.m. – 8.30 p.m. 
Thursday 5th September 2019 6.30 p.m. – 8.30 p.m. 
 

The Lounge 
Due to poor attendance it has been decided that the lounge will no longer be open on a 
Monday morning for tea/coffee for the remainder of the summer term. We hope to re-
open in the future. 

Jo Boyce..Unplugged Concert 
The concert will take place on Friday 12th July 6.30 p.m. – 8.30 p.m. at St Joseph’s 
Church Hall, Newton Abbot. Tickets are £3 in advance available from Peter Farrell 01626 
369478 or petane@outlook.com Under 12’s are free. 
 

Music and Liturgy Workshop 
Jo Boyce and Andrew Moss will be leading a music and liturgy workshop at St Joseph’s 
Church Hall, Newton Abbot from 11.00 a.m. – 4.15 p.m. on Saturday 13th July. Free 
places by advanced booking from Peter Farrell 01626 369478 or petane@outlook.com 
Refreshments provided, please bring packed lunch. Donations gratefully received. Parish 
Mass follows at 6.00 p.m. incorporating music from the workshop. 
 

Vacancy 
Our Lady and Saint Patrick’s Primary School and Nursery in Teignmouth are seeking to 
appoint a positive and inspiring Clerk to Governors. Immediate start date after relevant 
safeguarding checks. Permanent/part-time/term-time only, 3.7 hours per week. For more 
information contact the admin team at office@olsp-rc.devon.sch.uk. Visits to the school 
are encouraged. Call 01626 773905. 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Summer term Clubs  
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline, Kate Davenport 
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan 

 

 

Star Pupil 
 
 

Not awarded 

 Star Writer 
 
 

Not awarded 

  Star 
Mathematicians  

 
 

Not awarded 

Handwriting 
 
 

Not awarded 
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